
  Lake Blackshear Baptist Church                                      

lakeblackshearbaptistchurch.com                     
11:00 AM Worship Service 

                               Phil Streetman, Pastor  
  Denise Bauer, Children/Youth Director 

               Sunday, May 15, 2022 
 

 

Prelude                                                                         Diane Murray 

Deacon Prayer 

Call to Worship “I Am Resolved”                               Congregation               

Invocation 

Children’s Message 

Hymn “Sweet, Sweet Spirit”                                    Congregation 

Welcome and Announcements 

Special Music “When He Was on the Cross” Dawn Holder & Choir 

Praise Chorus “Holy Spirit, Thou Art Welcome”   Congregation             

Message “Where Are You?” Genesis 3:1-15  

Decision Hymn “Just As I Am”                                                 

Benediction 

***** 

Welcome back to our 95th service inside our sanctuary 

since the pandemic!  

Children’s Church is provided following the Children’s 

Message. 

Please join us for Sunday School at 10 AM. We have a 
class for you. 

 

 

May Deacons of the Month: Buddy Roseberry & Jimmy Miller 

Christian love & sympathy is extended to Al & Nina Davis 
on the death of his mom, Mrs. Elizabeth Davis. 
 

The Choir will rehearse tonight at 6 PM. 
 

All men are invited for Prayer & Coffee on Tuesday 
morning, 7:15 AM in the Fellowship Hall. 
 

The Brotherhood & WOM are meeting on Mon., May 16, 
6:30 PM. Dr. Ricky Stevens will be speaking. 
 

The Morning Women’s Ministry Group will meet on 
Wed., May 18, 10 AM. 
 

We will recognize graduates from our church family on 
May 22. We need your graduate’s name, relation to you, 
degree, school graduating from, and future plans - along 
with a photo by May 20. You may email this info to 
leezads@att.net, philstreetman@att.net or deliver in 
person. 
 

The Women on Mission are planning a “Baby Shower” 
for the Daybreak Pregnancy Center on Saturday, May 21, 
10 AM in the Fellowship Hall. All are invited. Don’t wrap 
your items. Suggestions include: diapers, pullups, wipes, 
onesies, pacifiers, burp cloths, baby clothes, socks & 
shoes, bibs, crib sheets, brushes, toys, blankets, bath 
items, diaper bags. All items should be new with tags 
and in packages. No bottles or formula, please. 
 
We will hold a Memorial Day service on May 29. 
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